
Library Innovation Lab 2018 

 

Are you looking for a challenge? 

Boost your public programming skills? 

Secure "venture capital" for a new project? 

Help immigrants feel welcome in your community? 

Meet like-minded colleagues across the state?

Attention California Library Public Programmers!

A hands-on professional development experience will enable a cohort of library 

programming specialists this year to research, plan, implement, and assess a 

new public humanities program that engages immigrants.

Participants will receive 

• Training, advice, and support from  

peers, library mentors, and experts 

• Travel support for cohort convenings 

• A grant (up to $5,000) for program 

development and implementation* 

*Grant funds must be matched over the life of the project with local cash or in-kind contributions

calhum.org

Exploring New Ways of Engaging Immigrant 

Communities through Public Humanities Programming

Applications accepted

March 1 through March 31 

from California public library or library-serving 

organizations 

An informational webinar will be held Friday, March 2, 

from 11 am to noon. Register here.   

Please visit our Library Innovation Lab web page for more information 

http://calhum.org/funding-opportunities/library-innovation-lab/
http://calhum.org/
https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/5670648046143265025
http://calhum.org/funding-opportunities/library-innovation-lab/

